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Dear Library Patron,

We are about to make some big changes here at the Rangeley Public Library.
We are retiring our old circulation system (Follett Destiny) and starting to use a
new system (Polaris). Staff members will be training on the new system
through the first full week of December and will be ready to go live with Polaris
on Tuesday, December 12th. As we prepare for this, our online system will go
dark on Sunday December 10th and Monday December 11th. What this means




for you is that our circulation system will not be available if you visit our
website, so you will be unable to look up items in our catalog. You will also be
unable to place holds or renew items you have out until our system is back
online on Tuesday, December 12th. Other than that, we hope that the switch
will be easy and painless for all of our system users. However, we do ask that
you offer a little extra patience during our first weeks with the new system
because, no matter how much training we get, there are bound to be moments
when the new system confuses us (especially those of us with older brains
who did not grow up in the digital age!)

Once the new system is up and running, you will have the ability to request
items from our new shared catalog which will include the collections of several
Maine libraries. You can request interlibrary loans from the comfort of your own
home and pick them up when we notify you that they are available. Or, you can
just come directly to the library and choose your books from our shelves just as
you have always done.

One other thing that may seem different at first is that the new system will
automatically notify you when you have an overdue item. At the beginning, you
may get notices about items that you have already talked with us about. Please
don't get upset if there are a few bumps in the road. We will work through it
together, and hopefully you will love the Rangeley Public Library more than
ever!

Keep Reading!

Janet Wilson, Director

LIBRARY HOURS

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 10:00-4:30
Wednesday 10:00-7:00
Saturday 10:00-2:00

PROGRAMS

ADULT BOOK GROUPS

Rangeley Readers
3rd Wednesday @3:00 PM

Adventure Book Group
Last Wednesday @4:00 PM
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December Book Discussions

Wednesday, December 20th, 3:00 PM Rangeley Readers will
discuss The Swans of Fifth Avenue by Melanie Benjamin.
Wednesday, December 27th, 4:00 PM Adventure Book Group
will discuss The Republic of Pirates by Colin Woodard.
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Owl Club (K-2nd grade)
Thursdays 2:45-4:00

Preschool Story Hour
Fridays 10:00

LIBRARY RESOURCES

Put a Hold on New Books!

When our new system goes live on December 12th, you
(and all the patrons from all the other libraries in our
consortium) will have the ability to put a hold on books that
are new in the system (before they are even on our
shelves), so you may want to look through the books that
are coming and request copies of the books you are waiting
for. Rangeley librarians would be happy to help you do this.







COMMUNITY RESOURCES

A representative from the Wilton Career Center will be at the

Library on Wednesday December 27th from 12:30 to 2:00 PM.

She is available to help with job hunting, resume building, and
more.

FREE COMPUTER HELF

Instructed by Raul Haberstrolr phaberstroh@mibluersd. org

(. Microsoft Office, Google Workspace )

» Windows and Mac OS Computer Skills
+ Online Health Resources Rangeley

« Smartphones and Tablets Public Library
« Email, Internet Safety, Social Media fg;do"fs:"zf‘
+ WordPress, Websites, Graphic Design

. . . . MAEA
L Resumes, Online Job Applications ) II | II

Amszciation

For more information contact:
Franklin County Adult Education 207-778-3460

SPONSORED BY:
FRANKLIN COUNTY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT and FRANKLIN COUNTY ADULT EDUCATION

Ask about FCC Affordable Connectivity F@ Learn more at foe.qov/AGP
Program $30 Month Internet Subsidy! - ' CevEaE

Library Staff RPL Board of Trustees

Janet Wilson - Director
Erykah Condon - Cataloging
Librarian
Brittany Wetherill - Children's
Librarian
Sue Damm - Aide
Debbie Ladd - Aide

Consultants to the Board
Janice Adler
Bill & Kathy Brittain
Don Chase
Scott Hatfield

Mary Richards - President
Peter Hayes - Vice President
Barbara Burgess - Treasurer

John Burgess
Claire Chase
Peggy Ellis-Green
Zenna Inness
Brent Quimby
Betsey Shepard
Abby Thompson
Judith Wicken
Mike Zulauf




N

ity 0o enred, fead, look, listen & learr

Rangeley Public Library, P.O. Box 1150, 7 Lake Street, Rangeley, ME 04970
| (207)864-5529 | Email: director@rangeleylibrary.org |
Website: rangeleylibrary.org
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